



Bishop Cornish CEVA Primary School Newsletter



Issue 23: 5th March 2018

'Don't worry about anything; instead, pray about everything. Tell God what you need, and thank Him for all he has done.' Philippians 4:6

What are we up to this week? Reception will be making marvellous medicines!

Year 1 will be creating their own 'story stones.'

Year 2 will be building their model ships – please send in clean and empty bottles and any newspapers.

Year 3 will be perfecting their Monet-style paintings.

Year 4 will be enjoying maths challenges and games on World Maths Day!

Year 5 will be having fun linking maths to art on World Maths Day.

Year 6 will be writing persuasive adverts, tempting anyone and everyone to buy one of their new chocolate bars!

Dates for this year

7th March – World Maths Day!!

9th – 14th March – SCHOOL BOOK FAYRE IN THE EDUCATION CENTRE. HELP NEEDED PLEASE

16th March – Marine Champions trip to Wembury Beach

28th March – Year 6 trip to Plymouth University to see Twelfth Night

29th March – Year 6 trip to Truro Cathedral for the Chrism Mass

29th March - END OF SPRING TERM

16th April – SUMMER TERM BEGINS

18th April – RNLI Beach Safety talk

27th April - PTA FAMILY QUIZ EVENING 6 - 7pm

22nd May – M & M Theatre Production of The

Railway Children for KS2

25th May - SCHOOL CLOSED FOR INSET

28TH MAY – 1ST JUNE – HALF TERM

4TH June - BACK TO SCHOOL

7th June - KS2 TRIP TO THE ROYAL CORNWALL SHOW

9 - 13TH July - HEATREE RESIDENTIAL, YEAR 5

19TH July – LEAVERS SERVICE AND EUCHARIST FOR

YEAR 6 AT ST STEPHEN'S CHURCH. 1.45pm start

Year 6 BBQ from 4pm – 5.30pm

20TH July - BREAK UP FOR SUMMER

We have had some volunteers to run the school **Book Fayre** next week but need some more helpers to share the load. If you can help please speak to Mrs Dunbar. Thank you.

A special **thank you** to the team of parents who organised the recent **Barn Dance**. It was a tremendous occasion and everyone who attended had great fun. The intention was always that this would be a social event but the team also raised money. We will confirm the amount at the end of the week.

Thank you so much for your understanding regarding the school closures last week. Making the decision to close a school is really difficult and one which is not taken lightly nor in isolation.

Given the weather forecast for Thursday and Friday last week and the fact that many staff live some distance from Saltash and were snowed in, it was safer to ask the children and staff not to travel to school. We recognise that for many parents this is really difficult and we hope that you were able to make suitable arrangements.

For many of the children it was their first experience of snow and we hope that they had an opportunity to play, sledge and build a snowman. Any photographs that you have and would like to share with us please do send them to Mrs Dunbar.

World Book Day – 8th March

Many of the children and staff had worked hard to prepare for World Book Day last week and we would like to have a belated celebration this coming Thursday (8th March). The children are invited to come to school dressed as their favourite book character and bring the book with them if they would like to. If they don't want to dress up they can bring a favourite book along to show their class mates. We can't wait to see what the children look like. ©